
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, November 4, 2024 

 
Fairfield County Auditor Recognizes National Notary Public Day 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office is pleased to recognize Thursday, November 
7th at National Notary Public Day. A proclamation was passed by the Fairfield County Commissioners at 
the October 29th Regular Meeting. The Auditor’s Office has seven notary publics on staff.  These deputy 
auditors are available to provide services to the public. 
 
A notary public is a state-appointed official who serves as an imputation witness to deter fraud.  Some 
duties include administering oaths and affirmations during court proceedings and when officials are 
sworn into office.  
 
The Auditor’s Office has notaries in each office location (210 East Main Street and 108 North High 
Street, Lancaster) who are available to notarize documents for the public. Please remember to bring 
identification. There is no charge for this service and no appointment is needed. The offices have 
regular business hours from 8a-4p, Mondays-Fridays. 
 
For more information or questions, please contact the County Auditor’s Office at (740) 652-7020 or 
(740) 652-7030. 
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